
 
 

IN THIS ISSUE: “Expanded Flexibilities for RAD” Webcast, RAD Live 
Q&A Session, 2nd Component Deadline 

 

Thank you to all who joined us in person or remotely for our event last week. To those of you who 
experienced difficulties accessing the webcast, we apologize for the trouble many of you may have had when 
trying to access the RAD Expanded Flexibilities in RAD webcast on July 11, 2013. The webcast is now 
available on YouTube as well as the HUD website. Please email us at rad@hud.gov with any questions or 
concerns. Again, our regrets for the inconvenience. 

 

RAD Live Q&A has been picked up for a second season! On Thursday, July 25 from 2-3:30 pm EST, the RAD 
Team will resume its Live Q&A Sessions over GoTo Meeting. These live sessions will provide an opportunity 
for PHAs and their partners to ask questions related to successful RAD conversions. The RAD Team will cover 
one or more special topics at the start of each session, followed by a question-and-answer period. This 
upcoming session will cover how PHAs can expand their capacity, including through the procurement of 
partners, in order to assess their portfolio and submit applications for RAD in this calendar year. Please join 
us!  To register for this session click here. 

HUD will send a separate RADBlast! with information about future Live Q&A Sessions. 

 

HUD only received authority to do Second Component conversions for Fiscal Years 2012 and 2013, which 
means the demonstration sunsets on September 30, 2013.   Owners are advised that both the “triggering 
event” and the submission of a completed conversion requests must both occur by the sunset date. 
Importantly, per the RAD Notice, prospective Rent Supp and RAP conversion requests, including all the 
required tenant consultation information, must be submitted at least 60 days prior to the triggering event. The 
latest possible date to submit materials for prospective requests is therefore August 2nd, and owners 
should be advised that final approval will be subject to the availability of fiscal year 2013 Tenant 
Protection Funds.  For retroactive conversion requests, complete applications can be submitted up to the 
sunset date.  For more information on the RAD Notice please visit our website. 

To join the RAD email list, please go here. 

 

WEBCAST OF JULY 11 “EXPANDED FLEXIBILITIES FOR RAD” CONFERENCE NOW  
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http://www.youtube.com/watch?v=aRE0TegVvj0
http://portalapps.hud.gov/HUDMediaChannel/jqplayer.jsp?pid=aRE0TegVvj0
mailto:rad@hud.gov
https://www2.gotomeeting.com/register/904905626
http://portal.hud.gov/hudportal/HUD?src=/RAD/info
https://www.hud.gov/subscribe/signup?listname=Rental%20Assistance%20Demonstration&list=RAD-L

